
Leominster Adult Mixed 
Softball Association 

 

 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

MEETING DATE February 11, 2016 

MEETING START TIME 7:09pm MEETING CLOSING TIME 8:02pm 

 

Roll Call ( Present  /   Absent)  

   Matt Avallone  
(President) 

   Lori Beaudoin  
(Administrator) 

  Rocco Warren  
(Treasurer) 

   Johnnie Viselle  
(Secretary) 

   Vic Blanchard  
(Scorekeeper/Webmaster) 

  Ryan Pellecchia  
(Scheduler/Webmaster) 

   Doug Hare    Roman Ferguson   Jon Haxton 

   Kevin Keese    Michael Bottos  

 

 

Minute Review from Previous Meeting 

 Minutes Accepted 
 
 

Agenda Topics 

1. Roman found out some information on the new strike zone mats. The buyer of the mat can cut it 
down to size if needed, we will test it out by throwing some pitches and determine what the size 
needs to be. Lori will be ordering the mats and they will be brought to the coaches meeting for a 
live demonstration.  

2. Roman spoke to his contact at Coca-Cola on the donation of the scoreboards. This is looking 
positive, but not final yet. 

3. Roman will speak to a friend of his on getting the metal brackets for the lights. If unable to get 
metal, then possibly use wood brackets instead. 

4. Roman and Matt spoke to Keith Valliere, and it was decided as of now there are no issues to go 
over. 

5.  A player contacted the BOD on the idea of permanently removing the 11” female ball from 
league play. This was discussed and strongly agreed by all BOD members that no change should 
take place at this time. 



6. Mike Austin wants to use the fields to run a softball tourney this year May 14
th

 and 15
th

. These 
dates were approved by John Hickey. Mike will come to the upcoming coaches meeting.  

7. Roman stated that the Groton-Dunstable school wants to do a basketball tourney as a fundraiser. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 


